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Nils Styf, Citycon’s Chief Investment Officer and member of Corporate Management Committee, has decided to leave the company. Mr. Styf
joined Citycon and the Corporate Management Committee in 2012. He will continue in his current position until the end of summer. The
process of appointing his successor has commenced and the nomination will be announced later on.

“I want to warmly thank Nils Styf for his significant contribution to the turnaround of Citycon’s asset portfolio over the last four years and wish
him best success”, says Marcel Kokkeel, CEO of Citycon.

Helsinki, 31 May 2016
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For further information, please contact:
Marcel Kokkeel, CEO
Tel. +358 20 766 4521 or +358 40 154 6760
marcel.kokkeel@citycon.com

Citycon Oyj (Nasdaq Helsinki: CTY1S) is a leading owner, developer and manager of urban grocery-anchored shopping centres in the Nordic
and Baltic regions, managing assets that total EUR 4.7 billion and with market capitalisation of approximately EUR 2 billion. For more
information about Citycon, please visit www.citycon.com


